
 
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Date:  JUNE 19, 2012 – COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

Title:  OVERNIGHT ON-STREET PARKING PILOT PROJECT, GENTILE CIRCLE 

Submitted by: Councillor Tony Carella 

 
 
Whereas, the impact of the new urbanism (characterized by the more efficient use of land, 
resulting in narrower residential lots, single car garages, and shorter driveways; and hence, less 
room to park vehicles off-street) continues to be a problem in newly developed areas of the City; 
and 
 
Whereas, there is a need to test a variety of means of relieving these situations 
 
It is therefore resolved: 
 
That a pilot project be undertaken to permit overnight on-street parking along the unloaded side 
of the eastern leg of Gentile Circle, that is the portion abutting the CP Rail right of way 
(corresponding to numbers XX to YY Gentile Circle), pending receipt of a petition indicating 
support for this project  by two-thirds of the households along this portion of the street; and 
 
That the permit fee be set at $50.00 per month, to be purchased in the same manner as permits 
issued under the Napa Valley Avenue pilot project; and  
 
That such pilot project be implemented as soon as reasonably possible; and  
 
That the outcome of the pilot project be reported to Council  after one  year of operation 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Councillor Tony Carella 
Ward 2 / Woodbridge West 
 


